
Quick Point Nature Preserve Cleanup 
Nov 18, 2017 

 

 
     The Sarasota Bay Estuary Program Bay Guardians volunteer program engages people of all ages in 

ongoing efforts to restore and protect Sarasota Bay. On Saturday, November 18, 2017, about 40 Bay 

Guardians volunteers cleaned up Quick Point Nature Preserve on Longboat Key. Volunteers hauled out 

768 pounds of invasive balsam apple and Brazilian pepper, 78 pounds of fishing nets, 3 pounds of land 

trash, and 4 pounds of recyclable trash.  

 

     Thank you Around the Bend Nature Tours and all of the volunteers for another awesome Bay 

Guardians event! 

 
     

      Learn more about the Bay Guardians at  https://sarasotabay.org/get-involved/volunteer/  

https://sarasotabay.org/get-involved/volunteer/

